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April 22, 2024 
 
Dear WSBA Volunteers, 
 
The state bar’s volunteer corps—more than 1,000 strong—is the pillar of 
the regulatory and professional services that the WSBA provides to its 
members and the public. Volunteers like you get the real, practical work 
done, addressing challenges and providing support to entities like the Board 
of Bar Examiners, Council on Public Defense, Limited Practice Board, Small 
Town and Rural Committee, WSBA’s 29 Sections, and many, many more.  
 
These volunteer appointments are not easy lifts—they require the time 
and attention necessary to wrestle with some of the legal profession’s 
thorniest and most critical issues. That’s because our state-bar mission is 
broad, urging us to aim for no less than championing justice and upholding 
the integrity of the legal system. We rely on you and our other dedicated 
volunteers as thought-partners, expert practitioners, and the boots-on-the-
ground, roll-up-your-sleeves “doers” needed to keep the WSBA moving 
forward. We simply could not—and would not—be able to do it without 
you! 
 
On behalf of myself and the WSBA Board of Governors—to you and each 
and every one of our WSBA volunteers, we convey our sincere gratitude for 
your outstanding and extraordinary commitment to this profession, the 
WSBA members, and the public we serve.  
 
Thank you for your participation and for showing up with ideas and energy 
for the WSBA’s many meaningful pursuits. We honor and recognize the 
donation of your precious resources of time and talent.  
 
With my deepest respect and appreciation,  
 
 
Sunitha Anjilvel 
Acting President 
Washington State Bar Association 

 
 
 


